GRA meeting

February 2008 
Present; Hannah, Gareth, Anna, Paul, Liz, Seth, Judith, Anne, Irene, Joan, Janet, Richard, Stephen  

Apologies; Marie 

1. Welcome and minutes agreed 

2. Funding 

Hannah explained that she planned on getting the Breathing Places application in for Friday 6th but was waiting for the form to be returned by Councillor Charles Glover who had had it for some time. Hannah explained the form was for; an event in June, new signs and a message board for behind the baths. 

There were some crossed wires about what Leisure had applied for from Gateway and what was to go in the Cash Grant application that Janet was compiling. There were concerns about the gateway onto the park at the end of Byrom. Leisure agreed to consult with the GRA before instigating any designs for archways. The group discussed how pathways needed to be introduced from Bournville/ Fieldbank when the kissing gates were introduced. The group agreed that there needed to be an entrance on Barlow road near the parade as the groups priority was to make the park secure. This would mean that every entrance was secure bar the one near the Bluebell and this entrance is not one used by motorbikes anyway. 

Anne agreed to go away and discuss Byrom ave entrance further with residents and feedback at the next meeting. 

Stephen to alter the Gateway application; taking out the archway entrance for the little park.

Hannah agreed to send the wish list through to Stephen again 

Janet to apply for kissing gates from Cash Grants 

3. Newsletter

Gareth thanked Liz for her hard work. Liz apologised for some spelling mistakes. Everyone agreed to meet at 12pm on Sunday to deliver the newsletters. 

Gareth and Seth to do behind Manor Road

Irene and Anne to do Mount Road and Byrom, Bournville and Fieldbank

Judith to do Rushmere 

Janet and Joan to do Barlow Rd 

Gareth invited people to join him for lunch at the Bluebell 

4. Park Design 

Anna presented her design for the park- everyone welcomed it and thanked her for the hard work. There were some elements missing including the football nets, youth shelters and viewing 'hump' at the top of the park and the bandstand. 

5. Work on Park 
Hannah explained that the art project was due to start in mid February 2009 and explained that she had just made contact with the youth service who had promised to send 5 young people, possibly with a worker. Irene had made the initial link which Hannah thanked her for. Hannah explained that the art work and the shelter application would be completed by the end of half term. 

Wild Flower Garden to be planted on the week beginning the 16th of Feb. Hannah asked that it not happen at the same time as the art project as this would be a health and safety risk. Stephen agreed to make sure they did not clash. 

6. Tree Planting 

Gareth thanked people for being involved on the 17th of January and suggested that we should look into planting more trees. Hannah explained that there was money available from Breathing Places, £250, for plants and trees.
Stephen explained that he had not been able to secure funding for the orchard from Red Rose but was confident that we could get some money from somewhere. The group, as in previous meetings, welcomed the idea of an orchard.   

Gareth explained his idea to get trees planted along the roads between Manor and Mount. Gareth to contact Red Rose and discuss further. 

7. Dog Show 
Judith explained that GRA could discuss this at the next meeting and Hannah offered to meet in between.
Next Meeting; 4th March, 7pm at the Bluebell

